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St Ignatius Primary School


Welcome to 


Year 5 


Summer 1





Dear Parents/Carers,


So far in Year 5, we have had a wonderful start to the Summer 1 Term with our Recap of our Pendarren trip to inspire our writing in English. The children have settled in very quickly and teachers have noticed a large improvement in their maturity and attitude this term. We are looking forward to continuing to challenge and engage your children and ready them for the next stage of their primary education.











These are the main learning objectives this half term that we will be focusing on:


English: Oranges in No Man’s Land


Writing explanation texts linking to Pendarren residential trip.


Immersing themselves in a new novel called Oranges in No Man’s Land.


Writing to include figurative language and multi-clause sentences.


Writing a variety of texts to include diary entries, descriptive writing and more.


Exploring themes and the context of Oranges in No Man’s Land.





Maths: Fractions, Decimals and Percentages


Continuing to RECAP and learn how to convert, add, multiply, divide and subtract fractions.


Converting decimals to fractions using representations. 


Converting decimals to percentages.


Finding percentages of amounts including money.





Topic: Do We Make the Most of What’s on Our Doorstep? 


Classify plants, animals and leaves in to different sub-categories.


Explore the life cycle of plants and animals.


Explain and create food chains that reflect animal and plant life.


Identify various animals and their habitats.





RE: Life in the Risen Jesus


Our Main Learning Objectives are:


 · Explore the idea that Jesus has risen.


· Reflect on the Resurrection and what it means to us.


· Learning the key events of the Resurrection including the Ascension and Pentecost.


 


Our CORE LEARNING SKILL this term is Speaking and Listening! The school mascot will be helping the children to learn these I can statements:


I can express my needs and use a variety of strategies to meet them.


 I can explain what my basic rights are; to be safe, happy and secure, and my responsibilities to others.


I can describe how my mood can affect those in my immediate environment.














 





General Reminders…


PE remains on a Tuesday afternoon. 


Homework is given out on Fridays and expected back on Tuesday. Sometimes, Maths and English Homework will be online (via Sumdog & Active Learn).


Topic in PSHE covers Relationships and terms such as “boyfriend” and “girlfriend” will be used. Please contact teachers if you have any queries.





Teacher: Miss Demetriou                                      Teacher: Miss Quinn


                                                 




















